
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

5. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 17 AUGUST 2004 
 
 The Board received the report of the Committee’s meeting held on 17 August 2004 that involved site 

visits to the Benmore Gardens Reserve and the Jellie Park Pond Redevelopment. 
 
 The Committee had also considered the matter of pedestrian safety at Highsted Road as recorded 

separately in clauses 2 and 15 of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


